

May 2012 Monthly Report

Overview

The Constituent Engagement phase of the project continued in May to solicit feedback to the final draft of the System Administration Strategic Plan from various stakeholders and the broader university community. President DiPietro reviewed all the feedback and finalized the plan's goals and initiatives.

Several activities will continue in June – preparation of the final plan documents, communications planning for the announcement of the approved plan and next steps, completion of the plan's dashboard framework and a budget for the first two years of activities, and an implementation framework, beginning with the new fiscal year on July 1 and that will engage the System Administration and campuses/institutes collaboratively in turning the plan into action over the next five years.

The Trustees are set to consider the plan at their June 20-21 annual meeting in Knoxville.